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Dear Dr Loutre, 

 

Re: Submission of manuscript “CMIP6/PMIP4 simulations of the mid-Holocene and Last 

Interglacial using HadGEM3: comparison to the pre-industrial era, previous model versions, and 

proxy data” by CJR Williams et al. to Climate of the Past (PMIP4 Special Edition). 

 

Thank you very much for your most recent comments and emails. I have now made the necessary 

changes to the Data Availability section, consistent with the Copernicus editorial instructions, and 

have included as Supplementary Material the data going into the manuscript figures. 

 

I very much hope that my manuscript now meets your technical specifications, and is deemed 

acceptable and ready for publication. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr Charles JR Williams, and co-authors 
 


